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  March Newsletter 

Welcome to our March edition of our 
newsletter! We are excited to share what 
we have all been learning about and our 
experiences throughout the month. This 
month was jam-packed with activities, 
events and celebrations! are getting 
brighter. A highlight in the month of 
February was Valentine's Day. We made 
cards to show our families how much we 
appreciate them, and we explored love 
and gratitude. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

This month in Wobblers we had so much fun 
together. We made a sensory activity using rice, 
pasta and plastic bottles to create shakers.  
We also do Circle time every morning with the 
children. They all have a turn to pick a song from 
the ‘song box’ and stick it in our song board. They 
enjoy story time as well.  
For St Patrick’s day we made a shamrock with the 
kids, using green paint and sponges. The children 
loved it! 
 

Wobbler Room 

 

Rainbow Room 

 Hello families and friends!  
During the month of March, we explored different themes, such as, World Book 
Day, International Women’s Day, St Patrick Day, Mother’s Day, and gardening… 
We continue to take our walking trips within the community as the children enjoy it 
and it is important to learn about and explore our locale. We went to the library on 
World Book Day, and we spent an amazing time in the sensory garden they have 
there. We also love going to Nano Nagle place. The children get so excited watching 
the waterfalls there. And, of course, we are doing a lot of funny messy play with 
pasta, rice, water, chickpeas, different flours, sand… Sensorial play is always a good 
experience for our children. 
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For the month of March, we learned about St 
Patricks Day. We planned fun-filled painting 
and gluing activities for the children to 
partake in. One week, we painted using 
green, white, and orange on black card and 
for another activity we glued down orange 
and green bits of paper onto white paper. 
Another week, we painted shamrocks green, 
and we did another activity in which we 
painted using the colours of the rainbow on 
white paper. The children loved 
experimenting and mixing all the colours 
together. 

~Toddler Room~ 

~ECCE Room~ 
This month in the ECCE room, we explored 
different themes, which are the following: 
spring, St Patrick's Day, the weather, reptiles 
and gardening. When exploring these themes, 
we incorporated shapes and letters, so each 
child gets to practice shapes and letter 
recognition. We are also including more 
hands-on activities to get children involved in 
active learning such as planting our own 
plants to watch them grow, experiments to 
make our own rainbow etc. 


